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ITEM 16 
NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR CAMERON WALTERS - HMAS SYDNEY VISIT TO 
WOLLONGONG IN 2023 

  
Councillor Cameron Waters has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“I formally move that –  

1 Council notes the logistical problems in the failed HMAS Wollongong visit to Port Kembla in 
November 2022. 

2 Council continues its support for visits by HMAS Warships in general and reiterates its support for 
HMAS Sydney V (one of Australia's newest Hobart Class Destroyers) to visit Port Kembla, as noted 
in the ordinary Council meeting in May 2021. 

3 The General Manager writes to the Port Authority of NSW strongly supporting visits by warships to 
Port Kembla in general, and in particular, that Council supports a visit by HMAS Sydney’s to Port 
Kembla in 2023.” 

 

   


